
Pulpit Announcements 
Third Sunday of Easter 

May 1, 2022 
 
 

• The charitable portion of our tithe this weekend will go to the Saint Clare’s 
Home, which is a maternity home for unwed mothers in our diocese. We’re 
happy to support this important outreach! 

 
• Thank you to all the parishioners who contributed toward our Easter flowers. 

The flowers are for your intentions. 
 

• Congratulations to Ryan Kubic, who recently completed both his MBA and 
his certification as a Non-Profit Executive. With these additional credentials, 
I’m happy to announce that Ryan has been promoted to Parish Lay 
Administrator. This Sunday afternoon around 12:15 PM, we’ll have a 
reception for Ryan in the Parish Hall. All are welcome and encouraged to 
come! 

 
• Congratulations to Johnny Rusciolelli, who recently completed his first year 

of undergraduate studies in business administration. He has indicated that he 
wants to work at the parish for the duration of his college studies, and so I’m 
happy to announce that Johnny has been promoted to Junior Director of 
Operations.  

 
• Thank you to everyone who participated in our Town Hall meetings this past 

Tuesday. As we discussed, the Master Plan is completed and will wait for the 
economy to bounce back before we launch anything on the new land. In the 
interim, we will expand and enhance our current columbarium so that we’ll 
have space to bury our beloved dead.  

 
• Bishop Robert Guglielmone will be with us for Confirmation this Tuesday, 

May 3, at 7:00 PM. All parishioners are invited to come to the Mass and pray 
for those who will receive the Holy Spirit! 

 
 

https://stclareshomesc.org/
https://stclareshomesc.org/

